
PSHE

Being My Best Year 6’s SCARF unit this 
half term is ‘Growing and Changing’. 

They will be learning about puberty and 
growing up as well as looking at media 

and online issues.
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Term 6

Learning Journey – Science and Art

This term the children will be answering 
the question, ‘How can I keep my body 
healthy as it grows and changes?’ This 

journey will focus on science and art.  In 
science  the children will be looking at: 
blood, what’s in it and why we have it; 

the heart, how it works and why and the 
circulatory system and how important it 
is. In art the children will be focusing on 
modernism and studying the modernist 

Henry Moore. They will be working 
towards creating their own piece of 

sculpture which will interpret their own 
thoughts and feelings of what a heart is. 

RE
Does belief in Akhirah (life after 

death) help Muslims lead good lives?

This term, the children will be learning 
about the belief of Akirah and 

analysing how they think this could 
impact the perception of whether a 
person has lead a good life.  This is a 

double term topic. 

Music

During this term, Year 6 will be 
consolidating their learning that has 

occurred during the year. All the learning 
is focused around revisiting songs and 

musical activities, a context for the 
History of Music and the beginnings of 

the Language of Music

PE

This term year 6 will be doing a mix of 
activities in PE this term.  As well as 

learning tennis and all the throwing and 
catching skills associated with the sport, 

they shall also be practising a mix of 
athletic skills for sports day.

Computing

This unit on programming will allow 
pupils to apply skills taught previously. 

Leavers events
As this is year 6’s last term there will 
be lots of news on leavers events and 
high school transition dates.  Please 
keep checking your emails and arbor

for updates. 


